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welcome to  

Christopher Road, Halesowen 

***BEAUTIFUL AND SUBSTANTIAL HOME *** FIVE BEDROOMS *** DETACHED *** EXCELLENT TRANSPORT LINKS *** IMMACULATE KITCHEN WITH 

CENTRAL ISLAND *** LOUNGE WITH FEATURE FIREPLACE *** UTILITY ROOM *** GENEROUS GARDENS *** TRIPLE DRIVEWAY ***  

 

 

 

Agent Note 

The Council Tax Band is F. 
 

Entrance Porch 

 
Entrance Hall 
Single glazed door to porch, central heating 
radiator, CCTV system screen 

 

Cloakroom 

Double glazed frosted window to rear, w/c, corner 
shower, sink with mixer tap, heated towel rail, tiled 
walls and floors 

 

Lounge 

27'  x 15' 1" ( 8.23m x 4.60m ) 

Double glazed window to front and 2 double glazed 
windows to the side, double doors to hallway, 
radiator, brick slips feature walls, gas feature 
fireplace 

 

Reception Room 

13'  x 7' 1" ( 3.96m x 2.16m ) 

Double glazed window to the side, radiator, ideal 
snug or study space 

 

Kitchen 

21'  x 15'  maximum ( 6.40m x 4.57m maximum ) 

Two double glazed windows to the front and one to 
the side, wall and base units with worktops over, 
dual sink with multifunctional tap, central island, 
tiled splashback, wine cooler, range cooker, 
dishwasher, built in seating and space for table. 
 

Utility Room 

14'  x 6'  ( 4.27m x 1.83m ) 

Plumbing for utilities, double glazed door to rear, 
wall and base units with worktops over, sink with 
mixer tap, storage cupboard, radiator 

Landing  
Loft access with ladder 
 

Bedroom One 

16' 1" x 13'  ( 4.90m x 3.96m ) 

Double glazed windows to rear and side, radiator, 
extremely generous double room 

 

Bedroom Two 

12' 1" x 10'  ( 3.68m x 3.05m ) 

Double glazed window to the front, radiator 
 

Bedroom Three 

Irregular Shaped Room 13'  maximum x 10'  maximum ( 

3.96m maximum x 3.05m) 

Double glazed window to the front and side, 
radiator 
 

Bedroom Four 

12'  x 8'  ( 3.66m x 2.44m ) 

Double glazed window to the front, radiator  
 

Bedroom Five 

9'  x 7'  ( 2.74m x 2.13m ) 

Double glazed window to the front, radiator, in use 
as a study currently 

 

Bedroom Five 

9'  x 7'  ( 2.74m x 2.13m ) 

Double glazed window to the front, radiator, in use 
as a study currently 

 

Bathroom 

Freestanding corner shower, radiator, double glazed 
frosted windows, bathtub, sink with mixer tap, 
heated towel rail 
 

Toilet 

W/c, double glazed frosted window  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
check out more properties at shipways.co.uk 

 

 

 

Rear Garden 

To side of property, enclosed, patio and lawn, 
children's play area, garage en bloc  
 

Garage En Bloc 

Garage en bloc with inspection pit (currently 
inaccessible for cars due to play area) 
 

Parking 

Triple driveway 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

welcome to 

Christopher Road, Halesowen  

• Beautiful family home 

• Five bedrooms 

• Detached 

• Excellent transport links 

• Triple driveway 
 

Tenure: Freehold EPC Rating: D 

Council Tax Band: F    

 
 
 

 

  

£550,000 
 

 

 

 

check out more properties at shipways.co.uk 

 

 0121 427 3264 

 
harborne@shipways.co.uk 

 

172 High Street, Harborne, BIRMINGHAM, 

West Midlands, B17 9PP 

 shipways.co.uk  

Property Ref: 

HBN111932 - 0002 

 

1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later stage and we 

would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not constitute part or all of an 

offer or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be considered incorrect. Potential buyers 

are advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or 

services and it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) 

is held for this property, it is available for inspection at the branch by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you 

will need to pay a reasonable production charge reflecting printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or 

verbal on the content of these reports and this must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these 

reports, a buyer should ensure that his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent 

and boundaries of the property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

Shipways  is a trading name of Sequence (UK) Limited which is registered in England and Wales under company number 4268443, Registered Office is Cumbria House, 16-

20 Hockliffe Street, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire, LU7 1GN.  VAT Registration Number is 500 2481 05.   

 


